


Chief Academic Office Zero-Based Budgeting 

The Chief Academic Office was required to build their budget request using aspects of the 

zero-based budgeting approach. This type of budgeting requires a detailed review and 

justification for each requested line item. The requests were then compared to what was 

included in the FY 2022 budget to determine the overall impact on the FY 2023 budget. The 

Cabinet then made decisions on what line items for existing services and which line items 

for new services and positions would be included in the budget. The results of this process 

are a better understanding of what is included in the Academic office's budget and a new 

base budget for subsequent years. The Chief Academic Office would repeat this process 

every five years to ensure the budget continues to meet the needs of the division. 




















































































































